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NEWS RELEASE 
 
Incident Date and Time:  Saturday, November 6, 2021 
 
Location:     600 Block of El Camino Real, San Carlos 
 
Type of Crime/Incident:  PC – 496D(a) – Possession of Stolen Vehicle (Felony) 
      
Suspect:    David Ochoa (DOB: 11/10/1987) 
    
Summary:  
 
On Saturday, November 6, 2021, at approximately 10:30 am, San Mateo County Sheriff’s 
Office Deputies from the San Carlos Police Bureau were conducting an area check for a stolen 
vehicle that was located on the Automated License Plate Reader (ALPR), in the 600 Block of El 
Camino Real in San Carlos. While conducting the area search for the vehicle, Deputies located 
it occupied with one subject, later identified as David Ochoa, driving in the area. Deputies 
conducted an enforcement stop and detained Ochoa. After confirming the vehicle was still 
outstanding, deputies placed Ochoa under arrest. At the completion of the investigation, 
Ochoa was transported and booked into the San Mateo County Jail for the above violation. 
 
This is an ongoing investigation. Any additional victims or anyone who has information 
regarding this incident may call the San Mateo County Sheriff’s Office Anonymous Tip 
Line at 1-800-547-2700. 
 
Written by: Sgt. Scott Mueller, San Carlos Police Bureau 
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